
KSC Library participates in Global Open Access Week, 21st -23rd October 2015 

KSC Library held a three day Open Access day from 21st-23rd Oct.2015. 

This was aimed at providing an opportunity to KSC community to learn more about the benefits of 

collaboration and enhance usage of Library resources. 

Theme of the Open Day was “University of Nairobi Library: Open for Collaboration.” 

The event provided an opportunity for the Library to showcase its activities e.g. training on E-Resources, 

UON Digital Repository, Plagiarism detection, ON Binding services, and general enquiries about the 

Library services.Jomo Kenyatta Foundation also showcased their products. 

On the closing day, there was a raffle draw which was presided over by the campus Ag.Asst.Reg.Mr. 

Daudi Nyamwaya and assisted by campus Librarian Mr. John Kanori whereby several lucky winners 

walked away with branded t-shirts, umbrellas, pens etc. 

The users are looking forward to having such an open day event come next year. 


